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Dear parents, pupils, governors, staff and parishioners,

Children have been working hard this week with lots of lovely learning opportunities in
school. Year 1/2 have had a great week using Jack and the Beanstalk as their focus in their
English lessons.
On Friday our Mini Vinnies received their certificates and badges after a short delay due to
the post. They are currently busy planning some lunchtime liturgies to lead with their
peers. We are very thankful of their hard work.

Have a lovely weekend. 
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Our little school does have parking 
challenges at peak traffic times during 
the school run. However, please could 
I remind all parents to park with 
consideration to our neighbours.

MESSAGE FROM EDUCATERERS

Whilst our teams have been working relentlessly
to manage costs while maintaining quality, 
Educaterers can no longer sustain the price rises 
experienced since September last year without 
passing some of that cost on to our customers.
Food, labour, packaging, energy and fuel inflation have grown at 
rates not seen since 1992 and they are predicted to continue 
rising for some time yet.  
As always we are determined to protect the quality of our 
service, and remain committed to offering best value to our 
customers.

From 1st April 2023, therefore, the new cost of a school meal 
will be £2.48 per meal

I fully understand these types of communications are never 
welcome, however, I hope you understand this decision has not 
been taken lightly but is a necessity within the current climate.
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alling all gardeners (& non- gardeners!)
Apply for Free School Meals

20th January 2023

Please consider joining our school lottery. Cash prizes 
are won every week with very good odds as it is only 
between the people that sign up in our school. The 
money raised goes straight back into the school for the 
children. It is really easy to sign up following this link: 
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/o
ur-ladys-primary-school-princethorpe

If we have 50 tickets sold we can raise over £1000 over 
the course of the year. 

Thank you to all our supporters we really appreciate 
your help. 

Our School Lottery

To check if your child can get free school meals and how to apply please visit  https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals.
If your child is eligible for free school meals, they’ll also qualify for the Holiday Activity and Food Programme (HAF). You have to 
apply before each holiday. Contact your local council to find out how to apply.
Your child may be able to get free school meals if you get any of the following:
• Income Support
• income-based Jobseeker’s Allowance
• income-related Employment and Support Allowance
• support under Part VI of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999
• the guaranteed element of Pension Credit
• Child Tax Credit (provided you’re not also entitled to Working Tax Credit and have an annual gross income of no more than 

£16,190)
• Working Tax Credit run-on - paid for 4 weeks after you stop qualifying for Working Tax Credit
• Universal Credit - if you apply on or after 1 April 2018 your household income must be less than £7,400 a year (after tax and 

not including any benefits you get)
• Children who get paid these benefits directly, instead of through a parent or guardian, can also get free school meals.
Your child may also get free school meals if you get any of these benefits and your child is both younger than the compulsory age 
for starting school an in full-time education
If your child is eligible for free school meals, they’ll remain eligible until they finish the phase of schooling (primary or secondary) 
they’re in on 31 March 2023.

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/our-ladys-primary-school-princethorpe
https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals
https://www.gov.uk/find-local-council
https://www.gov.uk/school-attendance-absence/
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Twitter/Facebook For up to date information and sharing what we are up to –
keep an eye on our Twitter feed 

@OurPrincethorpe and Facebook Page –
Our Lady’s Primary School, Princethorpe @OurPrincethorpe

Nursery Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6

Whole 
Class

Austin Chloe S Isla C Merryn Belle Oscar Connie

.

Workers Of The Year 

Year 
N & R

Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6

100% 81% 93% 96% 100% 95% 98%

Attendance and Punctuality 
Whole school: 95%

Date Time Activity

Mon 23rd January

Tues 24th January 3.15pm - 4.30pm
Dodgeball Club Y3-Y6

Wed 25th January 9am – 11am 
3.15pm - 4.30pm

Music Lessons with Mr Roe
Lego Club YR-Y4

Thurs 26th January

Fri 27th January 3.15 -5pm
Irish Dancing

Next School Week at a Glance 

Congratulations to Ms L, last week’s lottery winner.

Please consider signing up if you haven’t already.
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/our-ladys-primary-school-princethorpe

School Lottery

20th January 2023

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/our-ladys-primary-school-princethorpe
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For your information

20th January 2023

LEAVE OF ABSENCE & SICKNESS

Permission for a leave of absence 
needs to be sought from the Head 
teacher should you wish to take your 
child out of school during term time 
for an exceptional reason. 

Please note that strict Government 
laws are in place in relation to school 
attendance.

Term time holidays are not permitted 
once your child has started school.  All 
holidays should be taken whilst the 
school is closed.  

Holidays in term time will not be 
considered as 'exceptional' and will 
NOT be authorised.

Your child's attendance is our shared 
priority.

If your child is unwell please inform 
the school office by 9.45am or 
message the class teacher on class 
dojo with a reason for absence and 
expected date of return.

Children who have contracted 
sickness and/or diarrhoea bugs must 
remain at home for 48 hours after last 
sickness/loose bowel movement.

Thank you in advance for your 
cooperation.

SCHOOL PHOTOS
Please note that the

gallery will be open until 31st January so 
any orders will need to be placed by then? 
After that date, the link will no longer work 

and the gallery will be removed. Login 
details have been sent via 

Class Dojo.

Winter Infection & Illness
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